
Dear Students 

 
I wanted to alert you to the opportunity of becoming an Academic Rep for the 
[YEAR] academic year. Each year we run elections with the Students’ Union to find 
students to represent their cohort in important decision making. It is a fantastic 
opportunity to develop not only yourself but your own academic experience. 
 
[OPPORTUNITY TO WRITE HERE A PERSONAL MESSAGE FROM THE 
DEPARTMENT/COURSE OR A KEY STAFF MEMBER ON WHY THE REPS ARE IMPORTANT 
ESPECIALLY TO YOUR DEPARTMENT/COURSE. YOU COULD INCLUDE EXAMPLES ON 
POSITIVE CHANGE THAT HAS BEEN MADE ETC] 
 
I would like to strongly encourage all of you to consider running to be an 
Academic Rep and if you are interested in putting yourself forward to be an 
Academic Rep, head to the Students' Union elections page 
(https://www.thesubath.com/elections/) and follow the instructions on the 
screen. Nominations are now open and will close [DATE].  
 
If you want more information about being a Rep, you can check out the SU’s page 
on Academic Reps (https://www.thesubath.com/academicreps/become-a-
rep/). 
 
 
[department/course email signature here] 
 


